
Donation Collections
RESUME AS OF JULY 1STRESUME AS OF JULY 1ST

As construction continues in our new building, we will resume
regular donation collection of all needed items on July 1  (food,

clothing, toiletries, etc). Please use our temporary drop off location,
just around the corner at 99 Sewell Street, until further notice.

Thank you for your support and patience!
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www.the-inn.org

NEW TEMPORARY DROP-OFF LOCATION
99 Sewell Street, Hempstead

Mon-Fri 9am-2pm only

NEW TEMPORARY DROP-OFF LOCATION
99 Sewell Street, Hempstead

Mon-Fri 9am-2pm only
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